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September 2016 – April 2017 
 
This project is carried out through the support of the Galapagos National Park and the 
Galapagos Science Center (GSC).  
 
In the fieldtrips between July and September 2016, we found that there were less juvenile 
sharks in all the mangrove areas, we are looking for the best response for this fact. In 
September 2016, our work was registered by the BBC Team, including our project as a chapter 
of their new program “Galapagos”. At the end of September 2016, we already download data 
from the receivers of Manglecito, La Seca, Puerto Grande and La Tortuga. Shark movements 
were analysed and we already found that there is connectivity between the nearest mangrove 
areas: Manglecito, La Seca and Puerto Grande. We did not find any data in La Tortuga receiver; 
we are looking for the best response for this fact. In April 2017, receiver data from Kicker Rock 
was also downloaded but we did not find any movement of the juvenile sharks that were 
tagged in La Seca mangrove.  
 


